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RE: PDG Stellar LEAP and Fuze T20 Discontinuation  

 

06/30/2024 

We would like to inform you that effective July 31, 2024, the PDG Mobility Stellar LEAP and Fuze T20 
manual tilt-in-space wheelchairs will no longer be available for quoting. We will honor open quotes for 
the regular 90-day period and continue to provide PDG’s trusted warranty support for a period of 60 
months following the official product discontinuation date of October 31, 2024. For instances where 
required parts are unavailable, products of equivalent or superior value will be provided, or credit will be 
issued if alternative options do not meet end-user requirements. 

Although this may present some challenges for you, we are continuously improving our product line to 
offer you a complete portfolio of seating and mobility solutions. Starting August 30, 2024, we will be 
introducing a new, adjustable width crossbar for Stellar GLT and Bentley LT & LT-R wheelchairs that 
might help alleviate the discontinuation of the Fuze T20. We also have other Stellar models that will 
hopefully meet most, if not all the user needs that the Stellar LEAP currently offers. 

Thank you for your continued support. For any questions, please contact your sales representative. 


